
 

 

 
N-O-T-I-C-E 

 
 

TO:   All Producers Licensed to Write Business in the State of Nebraska  
 
FROM:  Bruce R. Ramge, Director of Insurance 
 
DATE:  July 28, 2020 
 
RE:   Date Extended for Nebraska to Waive Proctor Requirements 
 
 
The date for Nebraska to waive proctor requirements for continuing education self-study online 
courses has been extended from July 31 to September 30, 2020. 
 
Reminder:  For education providers needing to change a classroom course to a webinar, Nebraska 
may be able to add a webinar option to any classroom course that has already been approved.  
Please email a request to doi.licensing@nebraska.gov for review and approval. 
 
Questions regarding this Notice should be directed to Kevin Schlautman, Producer Licensing 
Administrator, at kevin.schlautman@nebraska.gov. 
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